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From: Harry Kimpton  on behalf of Harry Kimpton

Sent on: Wednesday, May 29, 2024 9:08:55 AM
To: dasubmissions@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Submission - D/2024/238 - 27-31 Doody Street ALEXANDRIA NSW 2015 - Attention Harry Choi
  

Caution: This email came from outside the organisation. Don't click links or open attachments unless you know the sender,
and were expecting this email.

Hi Harry,
 
I wish to make comment on the above application as a representative of an owner of a lot in the neighbouring strata plan 98561.
 
While we have no issues with the development in principle we ask that parking during construction please be a consideration.
Parking is already a challenge for our tenants and other SP members (we often find cars wrongly parked in our tenant’s spaces)
and will only become worse if tradespeople from this neighbouring development are allowed to park in our complex with little to no
consequences.
 
Thank you for your consideration.
 
Kind Regards,

Harry Kimpton
Manager, Real Estate 
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